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Dear Resident / Occupier 
 
Queens Rise and Nos. 71-89 Queens Road area Parking consultation – 
DECISION NOTIFICATION LETTER 
 
We wrote to you in July 2021 seeking your views on extending The Alberts 
controlled parking zone (CPZ), Zone G to Queens Rise and part of Queens Road. 
 
The summary of the consultation results is as follows: 
 
Response rate: 
38 documents delivered, 6 returned / completed online, (16%) 
 
‘Q5. To what extent do you agree that a CPZ should be implemented in your area? 
Strongly agree 3 (50%), Agree 0 (0%), Neither agree / disagree 0 (0%), Disagree 
1 (17%), Strongly disagree 2 (33%)’. 
 
Total in favour of / against CPZ 50%/50% 
 
Q5.  (BREAKDOWN PER ROAD) 
Queens Rise 2 (67%) in favour, 1 (33%) against 
Queens Road 2 (67%) against, 1 (33%) in favour 
 
The results from the consultation showed a low response rate (16%) and 
insufficient support for the scheme.  Due to this, we will not be progressing 
proposals to extend the CPZ at this time. 
 
The outcome of this process formed part of a report which featured the main 
issues raised by respondents and how they were considered by officers.  Further 
information on this consultation, including the results and decision report, can be 
viewed by visiting the Council website www.richmond.gov.uk and search ‘Queens 
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Rise’ or by emailing the address above. The Parking Policy Team can also be 
contacted on the above number. 
 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
Michael Potter 
Parking Policy Manager 


